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20 October 2023 

Dear Parents 

My message this week is to urge you to attend the Family Mass that will take place this Saturday @ 7.30 

pm in St Brigid's Chapel. 

Fr Alphonsus, our School Chaplain, will be celebrating and will go to great effort to make it an enriching 

and meaningful experience for us all. Your children have been praying with me all week for peace in our 

world and they are very spiritual. It would be lovely if we could see lots of you on Saturday evening. 

There is a lot of turmoil in the world and the only thing that we can offer is our prayer. 

On a different note, we have had two exciting competitions in recent week to mark Dyslexia Awareness 

and Maths weeks. Thank you for engaging with your children at home to submit entries. The winners were 

delighted with their prizes and those children who did not win were extremely gracious - an important 

life lesson in itself!!!!! 

Following the meeting last week with parents, we are thrilled to see that lots of pupils have already 

achieved their Accelerated Reader target and we rewarded those children today at assembly. The 

number of word millionaires in our school continues to increase and we are delighted. Thank you for your 

support and hopefully you will enjoy hearing of the fruits of your labour at your child's parent teacher 

meeting. 

I wish you a great weekend, 

Yours in partnership, 

Mrs Monaghan 

  

 

 


